

TOWN OF FREETOWN

OFFICE OF
BOARD OF ASSESSORS
3 NO. MAIN ST., P.O. BOX 438
ASSONET, MA 02702

PRE 508/644-2205 FREET PAX 508-644-9826ERK 2017 OCT 26 PM 1: 24

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS FREETOWN TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2017, 5:30 PM

The meeting was called to order by Sheila Scaduto, Chairman. Suzanne Parker and Michael Motta were present as was Karen Mello, Asst. Assessor.

All discussions and decisions were held in Open Session.

The Board reviewed and approved abatement reports and a payroll schedule.

The Board was reminded again of the upcoming Special Town Meeting for October 23rd.

Karen gave a status update on the progress of the FY18 Recertification process. The members were advised that the Public Disclosure period had passed and that PK Valuations was preparing final reports for submittal to the Dept. of Revenue.

There was a discussion regarding available courses for the Assessors to further their training. Karen said she would check the MAAO site to see what was being offered and the costs.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen M. Mello, Asst. Assr. Freetown Board of Assessors